
Mr. Ronan Griffin. 
Property Manager, 
Roadstone Wood, 
Fortunestown, 
Tallaght, 
CO Dublin. 

13 th November 20 12. 

Dear Mr Griffin. 

Environmental Protection Agency 
An' Ghniomhoireorht um Choomhnj Comhshaoil 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, h e  

T t353 53 9160600 
F +353 53 9160699 
E tnfo@epa ie 

LoCall 1890 33 55 99 
Your/Our Ref: WO272-0 1 /W02@3&1e. 

I refer to your letter to the Agency dated 05'h October 2012 which was received on gth 
October 20 12. 

For reference, your letter mentioned a Licence Register Number WO272-01 which is no2 the 
Register Number for the Brownstown Quarry site. The correct Register Number is W0280- 
01. 

Due to a limitation of resources in the Agency and an on-going embargo on recruitment in the 
Public Service, little or no progress has been made in the processing of the Waste Licence 
Application for Register Number WO280-0 1, Brownstown Quarry, Enniscorthy, Co. 
Wexford. 

Work is currently underway on the prioritisation of work for 2013. It is unlikely that the 
assessment of your application (Reg No: WO280-01) will be completed until the middle of 
next year. In general soil & stone operations are not being highly prioritised. 

I regret the slow pace with which your application is being processed, but as I explained, this 
is due to a limitation on available resources. 

Yours sincerely 

Environmental Licensing Unit. 


